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31st March 2022 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The year 6 staff have kindly given up their planning time on Fridays to give your child 
the best possible opportunities to do well in their SAT’s. So, we are keeping school 
open for them on Friday afternoons starting on FRIDAY 8th APRIL 2022. This means 
they will finish school at 3.15 pm every Friday until SAT’s are over on Friday 13th 
May 2022.  
 
We know this can be a worrying time for the pupils. The more time we can give them 
to practice and learn, the more confident they will become in both the question 
styles and the content they cover. 
 
I am sure you will help us in supporting your child through this time as we work 
together in providing the best opportunities for them to achieve well. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 


